Greetings,

I am writing to urge the CARB to consider and mitigate the climate and public health impacts of the California plastics and petrochemical industry.  Fossil fuels, ie oil and natural gas, often from fracked sources, are the main feedstocks for plastics and petrochemicals.  Plastics and their ingredients, including petrochemicals, emit greenhouse gases throughout their life cycle, from extraction through the waste phase.  Plastics and petrochemicals also have health impacts and increase the risk of certain health impacts such as cancers, in communities where the feed stocks are extracted and manufactured, and for all residents of California through inhaling, absorbing and consuming plastics and microplastics in our food, water, soil and consumer products. 

I hope you will let me and the public know whether the plastics industry and its contribution to climate change and health issues will be included in the new Scoping Plan. 

See the following for further information:

Why Plastics Are Also A Climate Issue (citations in hyperlinks)

The New Coal - Plastics & Climate Change

Plastic & Climate: The Hidden Costs of a Plastic Planet

Does Plastic Really Make Us Safer During Covid?

CARB's info: https://ww2.arb.ca.gov/applications/greenhouse-gas-emission-inventory-0

Thank you.

Holly Kaufman
President, Environment & Enterprise Strategies
Advisor, Carbon180 
LinkedIn
@Holly_Kaufman

